
 

NSTU Provincial Executive Meeting 
September 15-16, 2017 
H I G H L I G H T S  

 

 
1. Filed the Table Officers Report; 
 
2. Selected two candidates to the John Huntley Memorial Internship Program, along with two alternates; 
 
3. Approved a recommendation that five new Provincial Executive members attend the upcoming John Huntley 

Memorial Internship Program and that the next John Huntley session have five participants instead of six; 
 
4. Approved a recommendation that the NSTU donate $10,000 to the CTF Urgent Action Appeal – Solidarity with 

victims of recent hurricanes and floods; 
 
5. Approved a recommendation that Louis Robitaille be placed on the second year of the salary grid as per 

Article 4.06 (i) (a) of the Professional Executive Staff Contract; 
 
6. Approved a recommendation that the Executive Director offer an in-house legal counsel position to the 

number one candidate for a Personal Services contract and that in the event the number one candidate does 
not accept the in-house legal counsel position the Provincial Executive recommends that the Executive 
Director offer the position to our number two candidate; 

 
7. Approved a recommendation that the Governance and Policy Committee review NSTU hiring practices; 
 
8. Approved a recommendation that we expedite the process of the investigation into joining the Nova Scotia 

Federation of Labour which may involve affiliation with the Canadian Labour of Congress and that the Executive 
Director report back to the October meeting of the Provincial Executive; 

 
9. Approved a recommendation that the Provincial Executive receive recommended nominees from the 

Community College Local Executive for appointees to replace outgoing members on the current 
Community College Negotiating Team. 

 
 


